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SB 2182, HD1 RELATING TO THE CENTER FOR NURSING 
 
Chair Nishimoto, Vice Chair Nakashima and members of the House Committee on 
Higher Education, thank you for this opportunity to provide testimony on this bill, SB 
2182, HD1.   
 
The UHM Nursing is in strong support of the original version of this measure, SB 2182, 
and its companion measure, HB 2023, which would take effect upon approval. 
 
We request that the effective date of SB 2182, HD1 which is July 1, 2050, be deleted 
and replaced with the original language of SB 2182 to read, “This Act shall take effect 
upon approval.” 
 
We appreciate your continuing support of nursing and healthcare in Hawai'i.  Thank you 
for the opportunity to testify. 


